
I'm not a resident of your great state, but please understand, the steps you take forge a 
path for this great nation.  Cross contamination goes both ways and it doesn't stop at 
state lines.  The family farmer must be protected.  If there are flaws in the bill, it is up to 
you to correct them to enact the best law for all.  Be a model for the nation.  Diversity is 
vital to our survival.  

  

Thank you for your support of family farmers.  
Daniel M Summerford 

Kansas City, MO 

winterchevy@gmail.com 
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